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Chair Golden and committee members, 

 

SB 718 is a bill to support. When we as farmers have no way to water our fields we 

should not be penalized for not watering them. This bill is just common sense; I know 

that in some instances irrigation districts still deliver water but in most cases the 

drought limits the water even in an irrigation district. 

 

Thank you for considering my testimony and please support this bill. 


